
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
(CCUSD to CCFT) 

 
 
The Culver City Unified School District will hold a public hearing at 7:00p.m. on 
October 22, 2013 at the Culver City, City Hall in the Mike Balkman Chambers at 9770 
Culver Boulevard, Culver City, California, to receive input from the public on the 
initial Contract Negotiations Proposal from Culver City Unified School District to the 
Culver City Federation of Teachers (CCFT), the exclusive bargaining representative 
for certificated employees in the Culver City Unified School District.  CCUSD 
proposes to maintain the provisions for the current 2012/2013 certificated bargaining 
agreement and explore the following interests:  Health and Welfare, Hours of Work 
and discussions on evaluations and early retirement incentives.  A copy of the initial 
proposal is available for public review at the District Office in the Human Resources 
Department. 
 
If you have any questions or comments, please contact Mrs. Leslie J. Lockhart, 
Assistant Superintendent of Human Resources at (310) 842-4220 ext. 4236, or email 
leslielockhart@ccusd.org.  
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